
 

 

 
No. 380/18 
 
29th June 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Election of CWU Deputy General Secretary (Telecoms & Financial Services) - 2018 
 
Please find attached a copy of the Independent Scrutineer’s report for the above election.  
 
Please can you ensure that the results are brought to the attention of the members of your branch. 
  
The detailed branch analysis will follow as soon as it is available. 
 
Any enquiries regarding this matter should be directed to the Senior Deputy General Secretary’s 
department for the attention of Peter Metcalfe: 
 
Telephone:    0208 971 7368 
Email:           pmetcalfe@cwu.org  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Tony Kearns 
Senior Deputy General Secretary 
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